
Portland State University, the Oregon Health Authority, & other
community partners are working on a collaborative project to better
understand the needs of gay men, bisexual men, transgender men

who have sex with men, non-binary folks assigned male at birth
who have sex with men, and other men who have sex with men.




We are asking for your feedback about how we should
conduct our health survey. 

For you, by you!

If you are interested, please call us at

503-421-1414
to schedule an appointment




Earn $40 for your participation!

**We are not be able to call you back if we miss your call.
If we do not answer our project line, please try again
until you reach us.**

Learn more at

www.ChimeInSurvey.org


